
EMILY CARR SECONDARY SCHOOLEMILY CARR SECONDARY SCHOOLEMILY CARR SECONDARY SCHOOL
VIRTUAL GRADE 8 OPEN HOUSEVIRTUAL GRADE 8 OPEN HOUSEVIRTUAL GRADE 8 OPEN HOUSE

JANUARY 13, 2021JANUARY 13, 2021JANUARY 13, 2021

Information will be available by Information will be available by January 13, 2021January 13, 2021 on the on the
Emily Carr Secondary School website.Emily Carr Secondary School website.

Select the “Guidance” tab, and click on "Transition to High School", then select “Grade 8 Open House”.Select the “Guidance” tab, and click on "Transition to High School", then select “Grade 8 Open House”.

Grade 8 Open HouseGrade 8 Open House

Please complete this Google form if you have additional questions. This form will be open from
Wednesday, January 13th to Wednesday, January 20th. Answers to the inquiries will be posted to the

ECSS website for Monday, January 25th. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO VIEW A PRESENTATION HIGHLIGHTING IMPORTANT

INFORMATION FOR GRADE 8 STUDENTS TRANSITIONING TO GRADE 9

AT EMILY CARR SECONDARY SCHOOL.

W e b s i t e :  e m i l y c a r r . h s . y r d s b . c a
E m a i l :  e m i l y . c a r r . s s @ y r d s b . c a

      @ e m i l y c a r r s s  

4 9 0 1  R u t h e r f o r d  R d . ,  
W o o d b r i d g e  L 4 H  3 C 2

P h o n e :  ( 9 0 5 )  8 5 0 - 5 0 1 2  
F a x :  ( 9 0 5 )  8 5 0 - 7 5 9 1

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/emilycarr.ss/guidance/Pages/Grade-8-Open-House.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BNmE5s-w_PvIwcKXpJejNI3IeI3gewueJVJGIMUVL68/edit?ts=5fc7d467
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/emilycarr.ss/Pages/default.aspx

